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Maz Curran

From: Richard Bruton <Richard.Bruton@oireachtas.ie>
Sent: Tuesday 28 February 2023 09:38

To: finoff@dublincity.ie

Subject: RE: Letter from Dublin City Council

Mary,

Thank you for your email. The Fine Gael Party has not considered the merits of a Hotel Bed Levy. It did not form part
of our Party policy at the last election, nor is it a part of the programme for Government.

At this point, the party has made no decisions about tax policy for the future. It is of course open to members to
advocate for ideas, and | expect a lively debate within the party on the future taxation policy. The recent
Commission on Taxation and Welfare contains considerable analysis and recommendations.

Kind regards,

Richard Bruton, TD

Chairperson, Fine Gael Parliamentary Party.
Dail Eireann,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2.

D&/iv&ring for Dupblin Bay North

210, Griffith Avenue, @ www.facebook.com/RichardBrutonTD
Drumcondra, Dublin 9. © RichardbrutonTD
6183103 (w) 836 8185(h) richardbruton_td

© richard.bruton@oireachtas.ie FlNE GAEL *




